
May 30, 2019 

Teaching the unity of faith and reason, through the Light that is Christ Jesus, for the formation of young Catholics in truth and virtue. 

 

From the Headmaster 

We made it!  As the school year 

ends, once again I want to thank 

our great teachers, who have all 

worked hard to make this a year of 

learning and growth for our 

students.   

And thanks to all of our parents for entrusting to us a 

role in the education and formation of your children. We 

strive to earn the trust you place in us and to make the 

most of the precious time we have with your children as 

they grow. 

Kudos to Mrs. Shewmaker and the 1st/2nd grade class 

for their impressive and entertaining recitation of facts, 

poems and songs on Monday.  Thanks to Mr. Shriner, 

who led the class on a scavenger hunt this week. 

Thanks to the parents and staff who planned and 

prepared our End of Year Program and the field day 

activities for our last day of school.  

And thanks to 2nd LT Kyle Fricker, USAF, who spoke to 

the 6th, 7th and 8th grades about the Air Force on 

Tuesday.  Kyle is a graduate of Lumen Christi Catholic 

High School. 

Congratulations to Our 8th Graders 

Congratulations to our 8th grade students who are 

completing elementary school today: 

Gracie Allen Anthony Brockman 

Joy Dolack Raphael Gallagher 

Nick Gurdian Sarah McGillicuddy 

Jonathan Roller 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar for 2019-20 School Year 

Today’s folders and Weekly Update include two versions 

of the 2019-20 school calendar: a revised list of Key 

Dates, and a full calendar for the year.  Last week, I 

noted three items that had changed since we published 

Key Dates earlier in the year, and today I want to add 

one more: 

• There will be no school on Friday, Dec. 20. Christmas 

Vacation will begin one day earlier than previously 

listed. 

• There will be school on April 24, the day of the 2020 

Annual Dinner. 

• High School Graduation will be held on Wednesday, 

May 20 (moved from May 21). 

• The last day of school and the 8th Grade Graduation 

and End of Year Program will be on Wednesday, 

May 27 (moved from May 28) due to a conflict with 

the Holy Rosary schedule. 

Reminders 

• Please make arrangements for 2018-19 tuition 

payments by June 1. 

• Please go to SignUp Genius and sign up to work on 

the Lumen Christi clean-up crew at the Italian 

Festival, June 14-15.  We need ALL families to pitch 

in, and we especially need men to work the last shift 

each night.  

Stay Tuned 

Planning for the coming school year is going well, and I 

will provide an update to parents via email in June.   

Have a great summer! 

 


